
Ms. Amber, Mrs. Kris, Mrs. Rachel 763-433-4910 amber.reisetter@ahschools.us 

PEEK AT THE WEEK 

What did we work on this week? 

We continued out Recycling Study this week, focusing on what it means to reuse. 
Our class read the story Something From Nothing. We also learned that not 
everybody has the same feelings, and how people can have similar/different 
interests. We also learned how to write letters with dry-erase markers during circle 
time, remembering to start each letter at the top. Each day we talked about words 
that start with our letter of the week (G), how to write the letter in both uppercase 
and lowercase, and what sounds it makes. We played an alliteration matching 
game, practiced alphabet letter sounds, and created wood letters at small group. 
At the art table, we made a family portrait for our portfolios, practiced counting 
with stamps, and cut paper on various lines.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families,  
 
 Happy Thursday! This we learned all about reusing things rather than throwing 
them away. We also learned about how feelings can be different for two people, and 
how some emotions are similar/different. 
 
 

What will we do next week? 
• Begin our Signs and Roads Study! 
• Read My Truck is Stuck! and I Read Signs 
• Learn about what signs are used for and why we need roads 
• Letter of the week: S 
• Create letters of the alphabet with playdough 
• Learn how to draw a person with Mat Man 
• Practice quantifying numerals with 10’s Frames at small group  

 

Reminders: 
• We will NOT have school on Monday, December 3rd for Staff 

Development. 
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